LORAIN COUNTY ENGINEER

KEN CARNEY, PE., PS.

THE LORAIN COUNTY ENGINEERS
Maintenance garage will be accepting applications for a
SEASONAL PART-TIME EMPLOYEE
Applicants must possess a driver’s license as well as a valid

Class A or B Ohio Commerical Driver’s License (CDL).

Interested applicants may fill out an application at
247 Hadaway Street | Elyria, OH 44035
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

Applications will be accepted until October 31, 2024.

The Lorain County Engineer's Office is
an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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